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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 
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LAKES ENTRANE LIONS CLUB            

FINAL $2 RAFFLE FOR 2022. 

ALL PROFITS TO BE EQUALLY SHARED BETWEEN 

LAKES ENTRANCE PRIMARY SCHOOL, ST BRENDAN’S PRIMARY 

SCHOOL AND TOORLOO ARM PRIMARY SCHOOL                                                     

TO PURCHASE  RESOURCES FOR THEIR JUNIOR SCHOOL                      

LITERACY PROGRAMS IN 2023. 

THREE PRIZES EACH OF $200 SUPERMARKET COUCHERS. 

DRAWN AT THE SLIPWAY MARKET                                                                  SATURDAY 17TH 

Family Barbecue 
On Friday, 9th December, St Brendan’s will host our Family Barbecue. The afternoon will be a 
great chance for our community to get together and participate in some family activities. The 
outline for the afternoon is as listed below: 

• 4.30pm:      Performances from our Piano and Guitar groups  

• 5.00pm:      Carols sung by each year level 

• 5.30pm:      Parent/Teacher versus Grade Six Students Soccer Match 

• 5.30 to 7.00pm: Dinner available - Shared Barbecue Dinner (Meat will be provided, 
but parents are asked to provide a salad or dessert). 

We are looking to recruit Year Six parents for the soccer match. Please advise your child if 
you can play. It should be a lot of fun. 

Children should wear casual clothes. Please bring a camping chair or two. 

See you there! 

 



 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Swimming lessons have been conducted over the last couple of weeks for students from foundation to year 
two. The development in the students’ confidence and swimming technique over the fortnight is             
remarkable and the experience provides a great platform for entering the summer period.  I really must 
thank the staff for facilitating this activity.  

Foundation orientations for students attending in 2023 have gone extremely well. We have forty        
foundation students beginning next year and they have all met their buddies which has helped with        
transitioning to primary school. Our staff have done a wonderful job in preparing the students for next year 
and Katrina has provided each child with a booklet of pictures and social stories.  

Secondary schooling transitions have taken place over the last few weeks for our year six students       
attending Nagle College, Lakes Entrance Secondary, Gippsland Grammar and Bairnsdale Secondary     
College. The visits have gone well and our teachers have spent considerable time in handover discussions 
with staff from these schools. Bairnsdale Christian College’s transition days begin next week. 

Last week, St Brendan’s welcomed a new student, Lylla Lethaby into Year Three Red. Lylla made a 
smooth start to her new school and her beautiful smile brightens up the classroom. 

 

As we conclude the year we have a number of events we would like to invite our families to attend. On Fri-
day, 9 December we have a number of events including our 9.10am Whole School Mass followed by the 
2.30pm Golden Honour Card Assembly. Then to conclude the day we are all looking forward to the 
Family Barbeque and Year Six Soccer match from 4.30pm. Please join us if you can make one or all of 
these occasions. 

It has been lovely to see all the Christmas treats arriving to fill our hampers for families in need. This is 
truly what Christmas is all about and our community always gives generously. Thank you! 

 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

 

 

School TV – Happiness and Gratitude 
 
Happiness is defined as the balance of positive and negative emotions, combined 
with overall life satisfaction. Happiness and gratitude have been studied in positive 
psychology for many years and researchers have found that gratitude is always 
strongly associated with greater happiness. Although everyone has their own         
definition of happiness, many of us want to feel more positive emotions than        
negative ones. However, negative emotions are still important. They have a lot to 
teach us and alert us when things need to change. Practising gratitude helps people 
feel more of the positive emotions, enable us to relish good experiences, improve 
our overall health, deal with adversity and build strong relation-
ships. 
 
“Happiness is not the result of bouncing from one joy to 
the next; achieving happiness typically involves times of 
considerable discomfort. It’s more than simply a positive 
mood, it’s a state of wellbeing that encompasses living a 
good life.” 

Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 
 
For more information go to: https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/channel-newsletter/317 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 4 DECEMBER 2022  

Week 10 Tuesday 6th 11.00am Indigenous Morning Tea 
3.30pm –5.45 Collaborative Conferences 

 Wednesday  7th 3.30pm –5.45 Collaborative Conferences 

 Friday 9th 9.10am Whole School Mass of Thanks 
2.30pm GHC Assembly : Foundation 
Family BBQ—Year 6 Soccer match 

Week 11 Wednesday 14th 9am –12pm Year 6 Graduation 

 Thursday 15th Last day of Term 4 

Term 1 JANUARY 2023  

Week 1 Thursday 26th Australia Day 

 Friday 27th Teachers commence 

Week 2 Monday 30th Curriculum Day—No Students 
Foundation Assessment Days 

 Tuesday 31st Curriculum Day—No Students 
Foundation Assessment Days 

 FEBRUARY 2023  

 Wednesday 1st Students commence Term 1 – 2023 

Week 8 Monday 13th March Labour Day—No school 

Week 11 Thursday 6th April End Term 2—2.15pm 

 Friday 7th April Good Friday 

Sat:  3/12   St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Joseph’s  Swan Reach  5.00pm 
Sun:  4/12   St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 
Tue:  6/12   St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Wed: 7/12   St Colman’s  Orbost   9.30am 
Fri:  9/12   St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.10am 
   Whole School Mass 
Sat:  10/12  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
Sun:  11/12  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the 

following - a wrist watch, no more 

than one matching pair of studs 

or sleepers, a religious medallion 

on a chain to be worn under    

clothing.  Fashion jewellery,    

make-up and nail polish are not 

permitted. 



 



 



 



 

 My dad came to school for 
a Fireman talk. He showed 
us all of his firefighting 
gear. He talked about his 
job.He told us that we can 
all be a fireman, as long as 
we are 21 or older. My     
favourite part was when we 
got to help dress him in all 
of his firefighting gear.  
 
By Harper Scicluna 
 



 

 



 

 Foundation Red and 

Blue 
Year 1 Blue and Year 1 

Red 
2 Red 2 Blue 

Mother and Father 
Boy 2 y/o 
Boy 6 y/o 
  

Mother and Father 
Boy 6 y/o 
Mother and Father 
Girl 10 y/o 

Mother 
Boy 8 y/o 
Girl 9 y/o 
Boy 11 y/o 

Mother and Father 
Boy 3 y/o 
Mother 
Boy 6 months old 

3 Red 3 Blue 4 Red 4 Blue 
Mother 
Boy 2 y/o 
Boy 6 y/o 

Carer 
Boy 6 months old 
Boy 3 y/o 
Girl 8 y/o 

Carer x2 
Boy 6 y/o 
Boy 10 y/o 
Boy 12 y/o 
Boy 13 y/o 

Mother 
Boy 16 y/o 

5 Red 5 Blue 6 Red 6 Blue 

Carer 
Girl 8 y/o 
Girl 13 y/o 
Boy 16 y/o 

Mother 
Girl 16 y/o 
Girl 17 y/o 

Carer x3 
Girl 16 y/o 
Boy 16 y/o 
Boy 17 y/o 

Mother and Father 
Boy 6 
Girl 13 
  

This year, St Brendan’s will continue to support the East Gippsland Community Christmas Appeal. 
This Appeal provides food hampers and children’s gifts to East Gippsland families at Christmas. It is 
about locals looking out for locals and acknowledging that Christmas can sometimes be a time of      
financial strain, especially after the challenges of the last two years. Not all families experience the joy 
of sharing a Christmas meal with family and friends. 
Community Service Agencies refer families to the Christmas Appeal and hampers and gifts are given 
without judgment. It is an opportunity for the community to work together to share their best wishes at 
Christmas time. 

Over the ten days we will be collecting goods for this appeal. Each class has been allocated a family to 
think and pray about and to collect a hamper for. All items need to be in by Tuesday, 6th December, 
when they will be packaged ready for pickup. If you would prefer to give a small cash donation, it 
would be gratefully accepted and would help in the purchase of any missing items. 

The Social Justice Committee will be coordinating the collection of goods for the hampers.  

Each hamper needs at least one (more for larger families) of the following;  
• Christmas cake 
• large tin of ham 
• tin of peas 
• tin of carrots 
• tin of potatoes 
• Christmas pudding 
• custard  
• Christmas shortbread 
• long-life milk 
• potato chips 
• Christmas chocolates, e.g. chocolate stocking or box of chocolates 
• 3 x extra grocery items, e.g. pasta, rice or soup 
 
St Brendan’s has been a strong supporter of this appeal for several years now and this year we will 
once again, like Mary Mackillop, try to put our faith into action. Please talk to your children about 
why we are doing this and perhaps involve them in choosing which item to donate.  



Together we achieve 

St Brendan’s Catholic Primary School 

2023 SCHOOL YEAR COMMENCEMENT 
 

Teachers begin on the Friday 27th January 2023. 
 

School will commence on Wednesday 1st of February, 2023 for Foundation to Year Six 

students at 9.00am.   
 

STARTING ARRANGEMENTS FOR FOUNDATION STUDENTS 
Foundation children will commence on Wednesday, 1st February, 2023. 

There will be no school for Foundation students on the following Wednesdays during        

February – 8th February, 15th February and 22nd February. 

Foundation students are required to attend a beginning of year assessment interview on one 

of the following days:                                                                                 

  Monday 30th January or Tuesday 31st January  

Foundation children attend school on a full-time basis from Monday, 27th of February. 
 

 
2023 TERM DATES  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL HOURS 
 

Term 1 Friday, 27th January 

Friday, 27th January 

Wednesday, 1st February 

Friday, 6th April 

Staff commence  

Foundation to Year 6 students    

commence 

Term 2
  

Wednesday, 26th April Friday, 23rd June 

Term 3 Monday, 10th July Friday, 15th September 

Term 4 Monday, 2nd October Wednesday, 20th December 

8.57 am Line up music  

9.00 am  Classes commence 

10.35 am  Morning recess 

11.10 am Classes resume 

12.55 pm Lunch recess 

1.35 pm Classes resume 

3.15 pm Dismissal 



Together we achieve 

St Brendan’s Catholic Primary School 

 
2023 SCHOOL FEE STRUCTURE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Payments for fees may be made either by EFTPOS, cash, cheque or direct debit. Please enquire 

at the  office if you wish to set up a direct debit. If you are experiencing difficulty paying fees feel 

free to contact the Principal to discuss alternative arrangements.  

Payment Breakdown of School Fees Only: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fee Concessions – Health Concession Card holders are eligible to apply for fee concessions. 

Please notify the office if you are a current card holder. A letter will then be sent home notifying 

eligible families of the procedure. 

  

Last payment date for Tuition Levy, including Stationery is Wednesday, 8th February, 

2023. 

Last payment date for Excursion & Capital Levy is Friday, 24
th

 February, 2023. 

Fee Statements will be sent to families at end of March, June, August and October 

Last payment for School Fees:  Friday, 24
th

 November, 2023. 

 

 

 1 CHILD 2 CHILD 3 CHILD 4CHILD  

 FAMILY FAMILY FAMILY FAMILY 

SCHOOL FEES $ 912.00 $ 999.00 $ 1082.00  $ 1166.00 

TUITION LEVY 

INC.STATIONERY 

$ 188.00 $ 376.00 $ 564.00 $ 752.00 

EXCURSIONS $ 53.00 $ 106.00 $ 159.00  $ 212.00 

CAPITAL LEVY $ 30.00 $ 30.00 $ 30.00 $ 30.00 

TOTAL $1183.00 $1511.00 $1835.00 $2160.00 

PER 
FAMILY 

$912 

FAMILY 

$999 

FAMILY 

$1082 

FAMILY 

$1166 

WEEK 

Based on 40 school 

weeks 

$22.80 $24.98 $27.05 $29.15 

FORTNIGHT Based 

on 20 school fortnights $45.60 $49.95 $54.10 $58.30 

MONTH 

Based on 11 months $82.90 $90.82 $98.36 $106.00 

TERM 

Based on 4 terms $228.00 $249.75 $270.50 $291.50 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second 
hand school uniform available.  

School uniform available 
$3.00 per item unless       
otherwise marked 
 
Open 10am-3pm      
Tuesday,   
Wednesday & 
Thursday. 

Stay connected 

with your 

child's learning 

through Seesaw . 
 

 

 

ReachOut is a fantastic website to 

introduce parents to transition to 

high school for teenagers 

Transition to high school for teenagers - ReachOut Parents  

https://parents.au.reachout.com/common-concerns/everyday-issues/transition-to-high-school-for-teenagers?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=MKTG%20221123_Schools%20%20Transition_NK&utm_content=MKTG%20221123_Schools%20%20Transition_NK+Version+A+CID_fe3c717c51dd673df




 





A friendly reminder that school fees 

are now due. Also, families who hold a 

Health Care Card and receive the con-

cession discount, are required to have 

their fees paid in full at the end of the 

year to be considered for this    dis-

count next year. 


